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This Week at Wheatfield 

Every child will be bringing home a curriculum newsletter tonight detailing the learning which will take 

place across the summer term. If you do not receive this then additional copies can be requested from the 

office or can be downloaded from our website. I hope you find the information useful.  

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

Asda Green Token Scheme 

 

 

 

 

Wheatfield has been accepted onto the Asda 

green token scheme this month. If you visit their 

Patchway (Cribbs Causeway) store then we hope 

you can pick up a token and drop it into the 

Wheatfield slot! We would also be grateful if you 

could encourage friends, family and neighbours to 

do the same.  

 

 

 

 

 

The Friends group have signed us up for this and 

are promoting it via their Facebook page. If you 

visit the store, why not snap a selfie whilst you 

drop your token and put it on their page – you 

might inspire others to join in.  

Voting is open until 30th June. First prize is £500 

(with a second prize of £200). Any funds we gain 

will go towards our 20th Anniversary playground 

fund.  Thanks for your support.  

Year 5 Bushtucker Trials! 

To kick-start their new topic, Year 5 took part in 

‘Bushtucker trials’ for their rainforest immersion 

day. They used their senses to explore different 

products that come from the rainforest - Rishi did 

not like the feeling of the avocado! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Immersion days are a great way to get children 

excited about and engaged with a new topic. 

They’re one of the ways we are trying to ensure 

our curriculum is inspiring and motivating.   

 

School Website 

We have just had the template for our school 

website updated to refresh its look. Over the next 

couple of months we will be adding new content 

and updating many of the pages. Why not take a 

look? If there are things which you would like to 

see on our site or things which could be improved, 

drop an email to let us know.  

Super Science Competition 

We found out this week that Wheatfield has come 

second in a ‘super science competition’ which was 

run by Evening Post and sponsored by Renishaw. 

Our prize is £1500 to spend on STEM activities to 

help inspire our children in the areas of science 

and engineering. We are currently exploring the 

best way to spend use these funds but are very 

pleased to have secured this extra support.  

A reminder that our RSE (relationship and sex 

education) workshop for families is running on 

Tuesday 21st May @ 6.00pm.  
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Dates for Term 5 (new dates are highlighted) 

Date Event 

Monday 6th May BANK HOLIDAY – school closed 

Friday 10th May Whole class photographs being taken  

Friday 10th May Quiz night run by The Friends – adults only 

w/b Monday 13th May SATs week for Year 6 pupils (national tests) 

Friday 17th May @ 9.15am 1E class assembly – 1E families welcome to attend 

w/b Monday 20th May Arts Week in school 

Tuesday 21st May @ 6.00pm RSE workshop for families  

Friday 24th May Term 5 ends 

 

This Week’s Awards 

This term we are focusing on the value of ‘responsibility’.  
 

 Values Achievosaur   Values Achievosaur 

RM Mahith Jacques  RC Corey Kacper 

1B Charlie Alice  1E Kabir Eliot 

2M Sarah Toby  2CM Emilly Scarlett 

3G Levi Rohan  3D Joseph Holly 

4M Joseph Wojciech  4GM Mia Josh 

5B Nicholas Bethany  5M Ruby Radha 

6B Henrique Emma M  6W Amelia Emily 

 

Tickets are selling fast … please join us! 

 

Whole Class Photographs – Next Friday  

Whole class photographs will be taken on Friday 

10th May. We understand that uniform can 

sometimes look a little worn by the time we get to 

Friday but we would appreciate you checking your 

child looks well presented for the photographs. If 

you have uniform with our new logo we would 

prefer children to be wearing it. On the afternoon, 

our photographers will be taking some new 

photographs for our website and prospectus as 

our current ones are a little out of date.  

Family Running Club 

A reminder that our family running club will meet 

for the first time on Friday 10th May @ 4.15pm in 

Little Stoke Park (just by the car park). If you would 

like to come along with your child and run a couple 

of laps to start the weekend then please just turn 

up. We hope this becomes a regular event! 
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